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Please contact school if you would like any support for your child or your family. We are able to offer a key member of staff for you to liaise with and we can refer you to a number of different outside agencies if you feel that you could benefit from this. 
We lead on running a number of Early Help Plans in conjunction with North Tyneside. Clarification and further information is available through this website –
https://my.northtyneside.gov.uk/category/500/early-help
We are able to offer free on-line parenting courses. Please contact school for the password if you would like to take part in this. 
https://solihullapproachparenting.com/online-course-for-parents/
We can refer parents for support with historic or current Domestic Abuse – please contact school or look at these websites for support.
https://my.nohttps://www.acornsproject.org.uk/rthtyneside.gov.uk/category/641/domestic-abuse
Our school Special Educational Needs and Disability Coordinator is Miss M Mcconnell. Please contact school if you would like to discuss any possible issues regarding your child. 
We are able to refer children for support with suspected Social Emotional and Mental Health needs through CAMHS. You may also contact them directly through the website below – 
https://www.northumbria.nhs.uk/our-services/childrens-services/child-and-adolescent-mental-health-service-camhs/#1281bbee
We are able to support children who have suffered as a result of the pandemic and are also able to signpost parents for support through the following websites – 
https://www.mind.org.uk/information-support/coronavirus/coronavirus-and-your-wellbeing/
https://www.nhs.uk/every-mind-matters/coronavirus/mental-wellbeing-while-staying-at-home/
https://www.mentalhealth.org.uk/coronavirus/mental-health-tips
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/coronavirus-advice-suppport-children-families-parents/
The Citizen’s Advice Service is available in North Shields and is particularly experienced in helping families in financial and housing difficulties 
https://www.ntcab.org.uk/
There are a number of services available to support families living with alcohol and drug addiction which can be access through this website
https://www.nhs.uk/Services/clinics/Services/Service/DefaultView.aspx?id=294939
If you are caring for someone, you can access help through the Carers Federation – 
https://www.carersfederation.co.uk/services/independent-complaints-advocacy/locations/north-east-ica/
If you feel that your child could be a ‘Young Carer’, please let school know as we can undertake assessments and referrals – 
https://www.northtynesidecarers.org.uk/young-carers/


image1.png
Loyalty & Service




